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It’s SO ridiculous. This unfair practice should have been ended many years ago. It’s 

clearly racist. I also have asked my organization OR UU Voices for Justice to send 

out an action to all the UU congregations in the state to ask others to sign. Hoping we 

can get that done in time. 

 

 

Kathleen McKinney 

 

"If we are peaceful, if we are happy, we can smile, and everyone in our family, our 

entire society, will benefit from our peace.” 

-Thich Nhat Hanh 


